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Building Inspections - RE: 135 Walton St unit F

From: Kevin Flaherty <kevin@kevconstruction.com>

Tos Building Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 8/3/2015 7:15 AM

Subject: RE: 135 Walton St unit F

CC: Eric Theriault <erictheriault0]@gmail.com>

Attachments: 135 Walton Street - Overall exisitng floor Plan.pdf; 135 walton st unit F
applications.pdf; 135 walton st unit F contract.pdf; 135 walton st unit F
design.pdf; 135 Walton St Unit F proposed floor plan.pdf

Per your request | have outlined the overall current fioor plan of unit F in the document (Unit F is shaded in
green):

“135 Waiton Street - Overail existing floor Plan”

I have outlined the proposed work of the 2 interior working areas for unit F located in the document (Unit F is
shaded in green):

135 Walton St Unit F proposed floor plan”
The details pertaining to the construction of the working areas in Unit F can be seen in the document:

“135 walton st unit F design”

Let me know if any of this is unclear, I can stop by today in person if more clarity is needed. My cell is
617.794.5309

Thanks,

Kevin Flaherty

Kevco Construction LLC
http:/iwww. keveonstruction.com/
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